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New Branding 
It is with great excitement that 
we can reveal our new logo to 
you.  Which was designed     
by Judy’s (one of our admin 
staff’s) son. 

A fresh new look for Fairfield 
Medical Centre, we hope you 
like it! 

 Website – coming soon 
We have been working on our 
website over the last few 
months.  This should be live 
early April and will be a great 
place to get all the information 
you need about us to make 
your life a little easier. 

 

 Patient survey week 
Our next patient survey week 
will be the 7th – 13th of May. 

This is a great opportunity for 
you to tell us what we are 
doing right and where we can 
improve.  Agree to participate 
and you will go into the draw to 
win and awesome hamper! 

 FLU VACCINE – EXPECTED MID-APRIL 

This will be the first time a four-strain vaccine, 
known as quadrivalent vaccine, will be funded 
in New Zealand.  If you are over 65, pregnant 
or suffer with a chronic condition like asthma, 
heart disease and diabetes, then the Flu 
Vaccine is free 
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Congratulations 
 

Huge congratulations to Lindi our newest registered nurse, 
who has recently graduated with a Bachelor of Nursing 
Degree. 

All the best with you nursing career, we feel very lucky to 
have you as part of the Fairfield Team. 

 

W e l l  d o n e !   

Manage My Health 
Manage My Health is a secure online tool which give you 
the freedom to manage your health needs from anywhere at 
any time even when we are closed. 

Features include: 

• Access you medical records 
• View Results 
• Order repeat Prescriptions 
• Book appointments 
• Secure communication with your GP 

w w w . m a n a g e m y h e a l t h . c o . n z  

 

 

 

 

 

OUR DOCTORS:       BUSINESS HOURS: 

Dr Frank Cullen      Monday to Friday 8am – 5 pm 

Dr Paddy Bhula      Saturday & Sunday  CLOSED 

Dr Ed Barrio        

Dr Trudi Zillkes      1021 Heaphy Terrace 

Dr Hiruni Senanayake     Fairfield, Hamilton, 3214    

Dr Jonathon Phillips      Tel: 07 855 2079     

Dr Kubendra Naicker     info@fairfieldmed.co.nz 

Dr Kara Ackerman      Emergency – Dial  111  

http://www.managemyhealth.co.nz/
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